
November 20, 2018 

Ms. Tracy Homfeld, P.E. 
Assistant Director of Engineering 
Collin County Engineering Department 
4690 Community Ave., Suite 200 
McKinney, TX 75071 

Re: FM 2551 (FM 2514 to FM 2170) – Supplemental #2 
CP&Y Project No. COLC1201 

Dear Ms. Homfeld: 

Per previous discussions CP&Y, Inc. requests Supplemental No. 2 pertaining to Contract # 
2012523-08-06. The purpose of this Supplemental is request additional fees for the following 
additional scope of services: 

• Extended Coordination with TxDOT and NTMWD related to conflicts 
between roadway and NTMWD utilities. 
• Redesign and creation of alternative alignments to minimize impacts 
between the roadway and NTMWD utilities. 
• Expansion of drainage scope to include analyzing the existing storm 
sewer along FM 2514 (Parker Road) and either upgrading or designing a 
parallel system via pavement cut & restoration along FM 2514 at FM 2551 
for approximately 2600 ft. to Maxwell Creek to the west. 

• Preparation of new ROW documents and update of the ROW map. 
• Escalation of the remaining original design fee from 2012 in the 
amount of 7% to account for inflation. 

We have attached a scope and fee document which adds to the original Exhibit A "Services to 
be Provided by the Engineer" and Exhibit B "Summary of Manhours". The total fee for 
Supplemental No. 2 is $556,605.00. 

We greatly appreciate your assistance concerning this matter. Should there be any questions 
or additional information needed, I can be reached at TCOCHILL@cpyi.com or 
214.638.0500. 

Respectfully submitted, 

___________________________________  

Thomas E.T. Cochill, P.E. 

Vice  President


